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What a shame to see one more bureaucratic move to limit our public lands. I have hiked these trails for years,

and although I have seen an increase in foot traffic on the most popular trails, I do not see the ecosystem being

destroyed to the extent that the forest service implies. Most all hikers are clean, respectful, and responsible. The

mountain is there to enjoy. This is severely limiting to the available time allotted to individuals on when, and IF

they can enjoy the trails. 

And why include a fee? A fee to park, now a fee to hike? We the people are taxed and charged enough. 

Rise up Oregonians and say NO. 

 

Joe Buell 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


